
                       

 

May PTO Meeting – Agenda and Sign-up                                            

Tuesday, May 12, 6:30-8:00 pm in TCGIS Room 100 

The May PTO meeting will include a vote on the budget for the 2015-16 school year (linked below), 
discussion of officer candidates for the 2015-16 school year (vote at June 2 PTO meeting), and election of a 
vice president to fill the remainder of the 2014-15 school year. We hope you can join us. 

To help us with meeting set-up, please register in advance if you plan to attend. If you need FREE PTO-
sponsored child care during the meeting, you must register in advance. 

Click HERE to register. 

Meeting Documents: 

 May Agenda  
 April Meeting Minutes (Draft) 
 2015-16 Budget 

 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact PTO President Matt Burress at 
tcgispto@gmail.com. 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

TCGIS PTO Strudel & Plant Sale – PICK UP DATES & TIMES! 

Did you order strudel or plant cards during the recent spring sale hosted by the TCGIS PTO? 

THANK YOU! The TCGIS PTO receives 30% of each strudel sale and 15% of each plant card 

sale. 

 

Here is what you need to know about pick-up options: 

 

 Strudel will be available for pickup at TCGIS in the Aula parking lot on Friday, May 

15 from 3:00 to 6:00 pm.  

 Plant Cards can be picked up at any of the following: 

o In the TCGIS lobby on Thursday, May 7 from 3:00 to 4:45 pm, or  

o In the TCGIS lobby Friday, May 8 from 8:00 to 8:30 am, or 

o In the Aula parking lot on Friday, May 15 from 3:00 to 6:00 pm (same as strudel). 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=8xpcb9dab&oeidk=a07eaye42dna51e3612
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0By4AJTgPS9JaZTFZSUZ0ZW9La1E/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0By4AJTgPS9JaS0hBVGRTdXl2TzQ/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1tai3DkqlvwMG55thFuQA2hAmGsm6SC2jO_UpeQGkCeU/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:tcgispto@gmail.com


 

Maskenball Task Force 

Want to explore and influence the future of Maskenball, the PTO’s biggest fundraiser? We’re 

seeking volunteers for the Maskenball Task Force. This group will consider what has worked, 

what hasn’t, and what ideas should be pursued in the future. Have ideas? Want to know 

more? Email TCGISPTO@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    

May 4-8: Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 12: PTO Meeting – TCGIS Room 100, 6:30-8:00pm 

May 15: Kaffeeklatsch – TCGIS Foyer, 2:30pm  

May 15: School Board Elections 

May 16: TCGIS 10 Year Anniversary Celebration 

June 5: Final Kaffeeklatsch of the year 

June 10: Last Day of School/End of Year Picnic 

 

mailto:TCGISPTO@gmail.com

